Welcome to our Family Dance Parties!

This is an easy-read story to go through with your family before
coming along to our Family Dance Party at Bristol Beacon. We're
excited to welcome you!

What is a Family Dance Party?

A Family Dance Party is a music and dance event for
children and families.

When and Where is it happening?

Family Dance Parties will take place at Bristol Beacon,
Trenchard Street, BS1 5AR. Please check your ticket
for the date of your party.

There are two parties:
Dance Party 1. 10am - 1lam
Dance Party 2: 11.30am - 12.30pm



What will happen at a Family Dance Party?

At this a Family Dance Party you may experience
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Some of the parties have themes, and you may like to dress up, but

you don't have to.
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The parties are for children aged 3-8 years old, but
’) everyone is welcome. The music can get loud, and we

will try to make sure it's a good volume for everyone. If
it's too loud let us know.

We will have some ear defenders available, and we
encourage you to bring your own if you have them.

Do | need a ticket?
Yes. Book your tickets via the Bristol Beacon website.

https.//www.bristolbeacon.org/



https://www.bristolbeacon.org/

Where to come?

The Family Dance Party will be taking place at Bristol Beacon.

You enter Bristol Beacon through the Colston Street.

The party is happening in an venue called The Lantern Hall. This is on
level 1 and you can take the stairs or the lifts.

Lantern Hall looks like this. For the party we will have a clear floor with
no seats.

If you need a bit of time out, you can visit our relaxed spaces.



One relaxed space will be at the back of the Hall.

The other will be out on Stalls Bar on Level 1.
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Stalls Bar looks like this.

How can | get there?

Bristol Beacon is located at Trenchard Street, BS1 5AR.

Disabled parking can be found in the NCP Trenchard
Street car park.

A lay-by for curb-side drop-off is immediately outside
Bristol Beacon on Pipe Lane.

Toilets

Our accessible toilet facilities are found on all levels

®
and are signposted in the building.
Registered assistance dogs and emotional support ‘

animals are allowed.



Who will be around to support?

Bristol Beacon's team and Stewards will be wearing
blue t-shirts

When something is new, this might make us feel a little
nervous or anxious.. and that is ok.

We might also feel happy or excited.. that is all OK too.

We are looking forward to welcoming you to Bristol Beacon.
If you have any questions, please contact:
access@bristolbeacon.org
0117 2034040

https://bristolbeacon.org/access/



mailto:access@bristolbeacon.org
https://bristolbeacon.org/access/

